
 

18 March 2025 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
On Friday 21 March we will be raising money for Comic Relief with a number of different 
activities taking place. 
 
Wear Red 
Your young person is invited to wear something red to school in addition to their normal 
school uniform. For example, a red jumper, hair band, ribbon, socks, tights or tie, or even 
a red nose, for a donation of £1. 
 

Staff v Student Netball 
We will also be holding our annual Staff v Student netball match and this year it's 
serious as the students won last year so we need to beat them! This will be at break time 
and students are invited to watch for a donation in the bucket. 
 

Cake Sale 

Students and staff will be busy baking and supplying cakes for our cake sale at break 
time, and lunch if there are any left. Cakes will be priced between 50p and £1.50. 
 

Penalty Shoot-Out 
At lunchtime there will the opportunity for students to take on a Dorking Wanderers 
goalkeeper in our penalty shoot-out with the chance to win a prize. 1 shot, 50p or 3 
shots, £1. 
 
We hope that your young person will join in with the fundraising for such a worthy 
cause. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 
 


